
Human  Relations  Commission

Wednesday,  November  20,  2019  -  7:00  pm

A meeting  of  the  Doylestown  Borough  Human  Relations  Commission  was  held  on  the

above  date  with  the  following  members  in attendance:  Chair,  Fred  Stanczak,  Vice  Chair,

Linda  Quinn,  Sharyn  Brauns,  John  Fraser,  Maxine  Katz  and  Nancy  Reilly.  Also  present

was  Borough  Manager  John  Davis.

1.  Approval  of  Minutes

The  October  23, 2019  minutes  were  approved.

2.  Window  Clings

The  sample  window  cling  designs  were  again  reviewed.  Some  suggestions/observations

were  as follows:

-Change  shape/style  of hands.  Have  hands  "holding".

- Remove  "Safe  Space"  language

- Rainbow/Rainbow  Flag  incorporated  into  the  background

-Add  "Human  Relations  Commission"

John  will  take  the  proposed  change  to Kris  Boger  and  bring  a revised  logo  to the  next

HRC  meeting.  Linda  Quinn  and Maxine  Katz  will  work  on the  text  to accompany  the

logo.

3.  Future  Commission  Events

Fred  raised  the  issue  of possible  future  events.  Suggestions  included  a town  meeting  to

introduce  the  window  cling  program,  attendance  at a Discover  Doylestown  meeting,  and

a presence  at Pride.  The  recent  events  a Central  Bucks  West  High  School  and  Lenape

Middle  School  were  discussed  along  with  ideas  to reach  out  to youth.

4.  Old/New  Business

The  December  meeting  will be canceled  but  the  Commission  will  work  on the  logo

project  in the  meantime  via email.

5.  Adjournment

The  Commission  will next  meet  on January,  22, 2020.

Submitted  by  John  Davis


